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Year 5/6 Robotics 
 
It was wonderful to watch the Year 5/6 students present their STEM 
projects to peers and teachers. The students showed skill and effort 
as they proudly presented their interactive informative posters, read 
their Bee Waggle Dance procedures, and switched on their 
carefully designed and coded robots. Here are a few photos of the 
wonderful displays. 
 
This marks the end of our robotics units so we will be retuning the kits 
to the STEMshare library. We are however, delighted to inform you 
that we have purchased a Makey Makey kit, 6 Dash Robots and a 
set of Blue Bots for the school. This means these devices will be on 
hand for teachers to support learning across all key learning areas!! 
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5th November – Friday 
Canteen 

 
11th November – Thursday 
Kindy Parent Orientation 

10am – Community Centre 
 

P&C Meeting 1.30pm 
 

12th November - Friday 
Canteen 

 
17th Nov – Wednesday 

Rewards Day 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

VISION STATEMENT 
Our students are happy, 
literate lifelong learners.  
We empower them with 
the knowledge, skills and 
confidence enabling 
them to make a positive 
contribution to society. 
Chillingham Public School 
is a great school.  Join us. 
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From the Principal’s desk 
 
Don’t forget our afternoon tea this afternoon from 4pm – 6pm for Mrs Window. I’m looking forward to 
seeing you there. Mrs Window has been an integral part of the Chillingham community for more than 
19 years and is going to be very sorely missed. We’re hoping she’ll come back and grace us with her 
presence from time to time next year. This is your opportunity to show her how much she means to all of 
us. Please remember to bring your notes and letters to Paula. If you forget, you can send them to school 
so we can bind them into a book for her. 
 
More exciting Robotics is happening in our school. Yesterday the 5/6 students had their turn and created 
some amazing coding, resulting in waggle bee dances. You saw some of them featured on the front 
page. 
 
Today we had our last Kindy orientation and our Kindy parent orientation will be held on Thursday 11 
November at the Community Centre at 10am, followed by our final P&C meeting for the year at 1:30pm. 
 
REMINDER – all visitors will need to go to the Administration Block and sign in – this is a mandatory 
requirement by the Department of Education and NSW Health. You will need to use the Service NSW 
School Visitor Check-in app. If you have no mobile service, you will need to check in using a webform – 
again located at the school office. 
 
If your child/ren is feeling unwell please keep them at home. 
 
Vicki Roach 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Nellie for tomorrow - Friday 

 Merit Award recipients 
Elliana, Bella, Blu, Grace, Harlie, Maddie, Vera & 

Bejay 

                 Beeeees Knees recipients  
Parks, Marley, Caleb E & Maddie 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjjh-SdmsPTAhVDJJQKHUgiB2gQjRwIBw&url=https://www.pinterest.com/explore/happy-birthday/&psig=AFQjCNEcFGWS7CkvSxbOGoK_T2z_Z_kPPA&ust=1493333292675046
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P&C Association:  
 
Next and final meeting for the year is Thursday November 11th at 1.30pm.   
 
Reminder:  To all our wonderful volunteers, you will all need to be fully vaccinated before Monday 8 
November to be able to come along to meetings and/or volunteer as a helper in the canteen (you are 
still able to provide cakes/biscuits etc unvaccinated 
����).  After this time, proof of vaccination will be 
needed when coming onto the school grounds.   
 

Canteen: 
 

 Volunteer Cakes 

Friday 5th November Mary Megan & Lauren 

Friday 12th November Erika Erika & Nicole 

Friday 19th November Megan Megan, Holly & April 

Friday 26th November Erika Erika & Nicole 

Friday 3rd December Chrissy Chrissy & Laura 

Friday 10th December Megan Megan & Lauren 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please make use of the attached absentee note if your child/ren have been away this week.    
 

 
CHILLINGHAM PUBLIC SCHOOL ABSENTEE NOTE: 

 
My child/ren ____________________________________ was/were absent on _______________ (Date/s)  
 
because  _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________ (Parent Name) ______________________  (Signature)  __________ (date)   

 

GET CREATIVE WITH A CREATIVE KIDS VOUCHER 
 

The NSW Government is helping kids get creative with the new Creative Kids program. 

Parents, guardians and carers can apply for a voucher with a value of up to $100 per calendar year for each student aged 4.5 to 18 years old 
enrolled in school. 

The voucher may be used with a registered activity provider for registration, participation and tuition costs for creative arts, speech, drama, 
dance, digital design, coding, and music lessons and activities. 

The voucher can be used at any time during the calendar year it was issued. 

To use the voucher, give the details to your registered activity provider. 

The program runs year-round, so kids can get creative at any time.     

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-creative-kids-voucher 

https://www.pngimg.com/download/4358
https://www.pngimg.com/download/4358
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/find-creative-kids-provider
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ADVERTISING 

 


	P&C Association:

